POLICY 205 - OUTSIDE EMPLOYMENT AND INTERNAL DUAL EMPLOYMENT

Outside Employment

It is the policy of Johnson County Government that employees may maintain outside
employment, including self-employment, provided that it does not conflict with or compromise
the County’s interests, adversely affect work performance, interfere with working hours or the
ability to fulfill all responsibilities of the employee’s County position, or interfere with the public’s
ability to have trust and confidence in the employee or the County.

Internal Dual Employment
It is the policy of Johnson County Government that employees may not hold more than one
position with the County except as provided in procedures adopted by the County Manager.
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